
 

  WEBSITE UP AND RUNNING! 

  

Mission Printing is excited to announce 
the formation of our new website: 

www.missionprinting.us 

The site will give congregations and 
individuals access to our books and 
other Bible studies. If you find a book 
that would be of help to your spiritual 
walk or that would help someone else, 
you can print it directly from the site. 
You will be able to contact us through 
the website as well. This new avenue 
will also give people across the globe 
easy access to Mission Printing. 

  

The website will contain our books in 
.pdf and .doc file formats. There are 
also other Bible studies available. The 
site contains a history of Mission 
Printing and the vision of Guy and 
Jessie Lee Caskey. The website will 
continue to develop as time goes on. 

We would like to thank Loy Pressley 
of the Emory Church of Christ for 
all his hard work in building the 
website for maintaining it. We 
encourage you to visit the website and 
feel free to give us any feedback. 

Mission Printing, Inc. 
Location/mailing 
2707 Medlin Dr. 

Arlington, TX 76105 
 

missionprinting@gmail.com 
www.missionprinting.us 

Board of Directors 
Tom Garner, President 
Doug Jarvis, Secretary 
Roy Thomas, Treasurer 

Jack Brady 
Tom Sarratt, Jr. 

Director 
Vendall W. Dollarhide 
home 817-656-0830 
cell 817-504-1834 

dollarhidefamily@juno.com 

Office Administrators 
Mary Carroll 
newsletter, email, 

department communication, 

volunteer supervisor, etc. 

Jessie Lee Caskey 
mail, supporter 

communication, 

supplies, promotion, etc. 

Alice Walker 
bookkeeping, call center, 

proofing, etc. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE 

WELCOMED! 
Monday–Thursday 
7:00 AM–2:00 PM 

  

Thank You From Vendall 

I wanted to thank everyone for their prayers and thoughts during my 
hospitalization in May. The doctors had prepared my family for me to be 
hospitalized several months or even years. It was only through your prayers that I 
was able to leave the hospital so soon. I am much better now. 

It is amazing how much we take for granted in this life. God has blessed us with 
an amazing existence. I have gained a new appreciation for the life that God has 
given me. My wife and kids mean more to me today than ever before. I have 
realized that when I married Elizabeth 10 years ago, I gained two of the greatest 
parents in the world in A.C. & Janet Massey. This time in my life has brought a 
better appreciation for my church family. Robert Waller, College Hill church of 
Christ minister, has shown me more about what it means to be a minister of the 
gospel than I thought possible. 

There is a passage that has been placed on my heart and soul during this 
experience: Since we are surrounded by so great a cloud of witnesses, let us lay 
aside every weight and the sin which so easily ensnares us, and let us run with 

endurance the race that is set before us" (Hebrews 12:1). 

Once again, thank you for your prayers. 

Vendall W. Dollarhide 
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I want to introduce you to two of the most precious 
souls at Mission Printing. Norma Coker, a member 

of the New York Avenue Church of Christ in 
Arlington, TX, is one of our most versatile workers. If 
you were to come by Mission Printing on any given 
Tuesday or Wednesday, you might find Norma 
collating, stapling, or checking. She is also one of our 
proofreaders. Sister Coker is able to do it all, and do it 
very well! 

Sister Coker began working with Mission Printing 
when it was founded in the Caskey home over 26 years 
ago. She is part of our proud history as well as our 
future. 

Proverbs 31:17 comes to mind every time I see Norma 
Coker, “She girds herself with strength.” If there is 
one word that exemplifies this Christ-centered woman, 
strength would be the one. 

Norma is a joy to be around. She is every spiritually 
minded. Strong convictions, which are founded in 
God's word, guide her through this life. Sister Coker is 
dedicated to the lost and their search for the Truth that 
can only come from knowing our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

 

   

 
 

 

Daisy Woodward of the College Hill Church of 

Christ in North Richland Hills, TX is another precious 
soul that is a vital part of the Mission Printing family. 
When people think of Sister Woodward, they can't help 
but picture bright red hair and the biggest smile they've 
ever seen. 

Daisy finds joy in everything she does. She faces the 
day to come with dignity and power because of her 
faith in Jesus Christ. "Strength and honor are her 
clothing; she shall rejoice in the time to come" 
(Proverbs 31:25). Other verses that seem to be written 
about Sister Woodward are also found in Proverbs 31: 
She opens her mouth with wisdom, and her tongue is 

the law of kindness. Her children rise up and call her 

blessed. Many daughters have done well, but you 

exceed them all. Charm is deceitful and beauty is 

passing, but a woman who fears the Lord, she shall be 

praised" (vss. 26, 28–30). 

I am honored to be associated with such a gentle soul 
as Daisy. She has lived a life worthy of praise: Give 
her the fruit of her hands and let her own works praise 

her in the gates" (Proverbs 31:31). 

It is a true blessing from above to be a part of the 
Mission Printing family and to be associated with 
these two great women of faith. 
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I asked a wayward brother 

To come to worship with me. 

He said he had “stopped coming 

Because of hypocrites, don't you see?” 

He said, “Ole’ brother so and so 

Hurt my feeling in “83, 

And sister Susie Snooty 

Turned up her nose at me.” 

He said, “Some attend every service, 

But they're only filling a pew. 

Some don't sing, yet other sleep. 

Good Christians are very few. 

“There there’s that other brother– 

He didn't visit when I was down. 

Yet still, there's that sister 

Who always wears a frown.” 

  

 
So, kindly as I could 

I said, “It would be a shame 

To miss a place in Heaven 

‘cause on others you placed the blame.” 

And then I told him something 

My dad had brought to mind; 

“You have to make yourself smaller 

Than the ones you hide behind.” 

To God be the glory! 

 
 

A flood begins with a drop of rain. 

A habit of sin begins with a single act of sin. 

Choose your habits well. 

They will either become your power or your prison. 

“But each one is tempted when he is drawn away by his own desires and enticed. 

Then, when desire has conceived, it gives birth to sin; and sin, when it is full–

grown, brings forth death.” 

James 1:14–15 

“But the fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, longsuffering, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 

gentleness, self–control. Against such there is no law. And those who are Christ's have crucified 

the flesh with its passions and desires.” 

Galatians 5:22– 24 
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New Zealand 

New Plymouth Church of Christ 

Rod Kyle 

Gidday from New Zealand. Our love and 
appreciation are sent your way for the recent 
publications shipped to the New Plymouth 
church of Christ. 

We have received 2 boxes of excellent 
resources, much of which has been already 
distributed. Thank you so much for this help. 

Through our website, we get numerous 
requests from congregations needing help 
sourcing sound materials. Can I refer them to 
you? Also, other N.Z. congregations could 
also benefit from receiving these 
publications. Could I send you a list of these 
congregations for you to include in your next 
mail out? 

I hold fond memories of my time with Bro. 
Guy Caskey, who began Mission Printing. 
Guy was my Bible instructor in the School of 
Practical Evangelism in 1978. 

Thank you again and many blessings as you 
continue this work for the Master. 

 

 

Machilipatnam, 

Krishna District 

Andhra Pradesh, India 

Loving greetings to you from Machilipatnam 
Church of Christ in the precious name of our 
Lord Jesus Christ. 

We request your kind consideration by 
sending us your scriptural literature which 
will be very helpful in aiding us to teach the 
lost about the Word of Truth. 

Convey our warm greetings to the brothers 
and sisters on the Mission Printing team. 

  

Nairobi, Kenya 

Kayole Church of Christ 

Thank you so much for the “printed 
page.” We received one mail bag full 
of Bible literature. 

The “Jesus Loves Us” series by 
Odeal Pearcy is excellent material for 
both children and adult classes. It 
will make the teachers’ much easier. 
The other books are also very 
valuable. We appreciate what you 
have to make our work easier and 
more fruitful. 

Once more, we say thank you! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kathmandu, Nepal 

Thank you very much for the many 
booklets you sent to Nepal. I am 
Krishna Gopal Khadgee. The 
material is very helpful to us. I have 
given the material to our young 
people who need to study the word of 
God. Thank you very much. 

  

Mangaldan, Pangasinan 

Philippines 

I am Roberto Q. Indong of the 
Philippines. I have been receiving 
tracts, Bibles, and books from you 
which are a vital contribution to the 
evangelism in our area. They are also 
very helpful for my growth as a gospel 
preacher and also for the 
congregation's growth. 

Please continue to send us your 
biblically sound material which will 
aid us in our ministry. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cape Coast, Ghana 

Chapel Hill Church of Christ 

Thanks for sending us two boxes of 
material. We really needed them! We 
have many congregations that come to 
us for tracts and other study material, 
so please send some more. 
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Sunsari, Koshi, Nepal 

Greetings and thank you Mission 
Printing and World Bible School for 
helping us to know more about the 
Bible. You have helped us by sending 
biblical material. 

The Mission Printing books are 
excellent and we are happy to have 
recently received several boxes. 

Campbelltown, Australia 

Southwest Church of Christ 

On behalf of the Southwest church of 
Christ, thank you so much for the 
many books you so kindly sent to us 
recently. These will be of great benefit 
to the Lord's work here in 
Campbelltown. 

As you probably are aware, getting 
good sound biblically based material 
for teaching or reading is not that 
readily available here in Australia, so 
your package is an answer to prayers. 

Thanks again and may our Lord 
continue to bless your ministry as you 
reach out for Him. 

  

Omitsha, Anambra State, Nigeria 

Awada Church of Christ 

Greetings to you in the name of 
Christ. I received the material and 
Bibles that you sent to us and we 
promise to make good use of them to 
the glory of God. I've started sharing 
them with the lost and brethren for 
personal growth and for evangelism in 
their local areas. 

I really thank God for Mission 
Printing and we pray that He 
continues to bless you abundantly to 
the glory of His name. 

 

  

 
 

 

Go into all the world and 

preach the gospel to every 

creature” 

Mark 16:15 

Jacob & Tiffany Baum: 

Preparing for Victoria Brazil 

Jacob and Tiffany were married during their studies at 
Oklahoma Christian University. They met during an O.C. 
mission trip to Memphis, Tennessee. Serving in the inner 
city missions gave them the desire to continue working in 
that field. After their marriage in July 2001, they attended a 
small church of Christ in Luther, Oklahoma. The helped 
with the spiritual and physical growth of the Lord's church. 
While at the Luther congregation, they taught the young 
children's class, and Jacob was their song leader. 

They currently attend the Del City Church of Christ and are 
heavily involved in the visitation ministry. Jacob teaches a 
class for the 207rsquo;s group, and Tiffany and Jacob both 
work with the elementary children on Sunday evenings. 

In the summer of 2005, they were blessed to go to Victoria, 
Brazil on a mission trip. Upon their return from Brazil, they 
received a letter asking them to return to 

  

Victoria to help with the growth and spiritual development 
of the church. They accepted the offer and are now 
planning to move to Brazil in June 2007 with their new 
baby boy. 

In preparing for their mission experience, they have been 
making presentations attempting to gain financial support, 
as well as prayers. Their first presentation was to workers 
at Mission Printing. We look forward to supporting them 
with Biblical material and prayers. It is always uplifting 
when young families dedicate their lives to God's work. 

The following is a note from Jacob and Tiffany: 

Thank you so much for allowing us to come and 

introduce ourselves and to show what God has 

planned for us. Everybody was encouraging and it 

made our first presentation easier on our nerves. We 

look forward to our next visit. Thanks. 

— 5 — 



 
 

Although I have not yet had time to look through all 
the material, I want to thank you for the literature 
which we recently received from you. We are very 
grateful for your wonderful generosity. I am sorry 
that I have not written sooner but much of the past 
month has been taken up with a visit from a group of 
young Christians from the U.S. 

My name is Les Totman. For the 14 years, I have 
served as the evangelist with the church of Crist in 
Bankstown, the southwestern region of Sydney, 
Australia. The congregation is almost 50 years old, 
having been situated in another suburb before 
moving to its present location about 15 years ago. 

Bankstown is one of the most multicultural regions in 
Sydney and this is reflected in the congregation 
which currently has members from more that 15 
different national backgrounds. Some of these have 
had to learn English as their second language. 

Particular significance in this part of Sydney is a 
large Middle Eastern population. A large Mosque 
was built close to where the congregation formerly 
had its building. 

One of the key factors contributing to the 
congregation's move was the fact that many local 
members were moving away to other areas. 
Eventually, the membership had declined to about 
15. They could not afford to employ an evangelist 
and were finding it difficult to maintain the building 
as well as carry out preaching, teaching, and other 
duties. Hence, the decision was made to sell the 
building, move, invest the sale proceeds by 
employing a full-time worker. Since then, the 
congregation has slowly but steadily increased. Local 
Christians continue to move elsewhere but despite 
this, we currently have a 

  

weekly attendance of around fifty. 

The Bankstown congregation also assists a small 
church meeting in Wollongong, an industrial town 
located about an hour's drive south of us. The church 
there has been without a full-time worker since the 
late 1980's. Several men from the Bankstown 
congregation take turns driving to Wollongong on 
Sundays to preach and teach. Two young men in 
Wollongong also preach and teach from time to time. 
One of them is from Ghana in West Africa. 

Various other congregations are scattered throughout 
and around Sydney, a city of four million people. If 
we take a 200 mile radius with Sydney at the centre, 
Wollongong in the south and Newcastle in the north, 
there are 15 congregations, most of which are quite 
small by U.S. standards. Of these, only two are 
presently able to fully provide the financial support of 
a full-time worker. However, there is increasing 
consideration being given to how we can meet this 
challenge without simply continuing to rely on the 
financial support of others. 

Churches here in Australia have, for many years, 
received much generous support from U.S. Christians 
(both individual and congregations). For that, we owe 
a debt of gratitude. Your present generosity is one 
more example of such ongoing kindness. For it, I once 
again express our thanks. My God bless you in His 
service and in the service of His people. 

Church of Christ in Bankstown 
P.O. Box 244 
Ingleburn NSW 2565 
Bankstown, Australia 
minister: Les Totman 

“Churches here in Australia have, for many years, received much generous support for U.S. Christians (both 
individuals and congregations). For that, we owe a debt of gratitude. Your present generosity is one more example 

of such ongoing kindness.” 
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Memorials 

Boone, Josie 

Carroll, Bruce & Mary 

Brannon, Charles 

Singleton, Charles & Jean 

Brannon, Quincy 

Singleton, Charles & Jean 

Broom, Waldena 

Hartin, Hubert & Walterrene 
Thorton, Charles & Norma 

Bruce, Ann 

Cotham, Perry 

Bull, Barbara 

Finley, Bob & Ouida 
Finley, David 
Finley, Mark 

Burchardt, John 

Graves, Eileen 

Cates, Mrs. Curtis, Sr. 

Cotham, Perry 

Chandler, Jack 

Busby, Mary 

Chaney, Delia M. 

Beavers, Gene & Joyce 
Vincent, Roy & Jettie 

Channell, Jay 

Channell, Linda 

Cole, Russell 

Cathey, Emery & Ann Zene 
Cook, Nell 
Dry, Johnnie 
Freeman, LaNelle 
Pressley, Loy & Kaye 
Snyder, John & Frances 

Cooper, Freddie 

Arterburn, Alma 
Ballew, Roy, Evelyn, & Robert 
Berg, Gene & Geneva 
Carroll, Bruce & Mary 
Dickey, Charles & Dorothy 
Linville, Dale & LaRae 

Cope, Pat 

Paul, Grady, & Ruth 

Crouch, Thelma 

Paul, Grady, & Ruth 

Davis, Wendell 

Carrico, Gerald & Sally 

  

Erwin, Nina Lee 

Caskey, Jessie Lee 
Carver, Cleo & Judy 

Flannery, James W. Sr. 

Bernie Lander Family 

Freeman, Cecil 

Cathey, Emery & Ann Zene 
Cook, Nell 
Dry, Johnnie 
Parrish, Robert & Margaret 
Snyder, John & Frances 

Geddie, Noble 

Beavers, Gene & Joyce 

Gibson, Felix “Hoot” 

Cotham, Perry 

Giles, Gladys 

Berg, Gene & Geneva 
Pendergras, Willa 

Grant, Fred 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Greene, David 

Caskey, Jessie Lee 
Hobby, David & Karen 
McKee, Doris 

Guthrie, Anne 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Hays, Lena 

Sanderson, Alma 

Heath, Mary 

Paul, Grady, & Ruth 

Holland, Margaret 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Hooten, Oletha 

Holloway, Robert & Billie 

Jackson, Jimmy 

Cotham, Perry 

Jackson, Miriam Dunn 

American Society for Training & 
Development–Austin Chapter 

Camp, Andrew 
Camp, Bill & Betty Lou 
Camp, Jeffry 
Coker, Norma 
Cooksey, Martha 
Hainze, Bobbie 
Miller, Susan 
Morgan, Hugh & Marianne 
Roberts, Sharon 

Jones, Harry 

Henson, Harold & Sybil 

Jones, Jimmie 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Kennemer, Ray 

Cotham, Perry 

Lane, Eddie 

Graves, Eileen 

Lowe, Wilma 

Harston, Frank & Sylvia 

  

Mays, Milford Jim 

Vincent, Roy & Jettie 

Mimms, Ray 

Cotham, Perry 

Mitchell, Kyle 

Mason, Don & Wanda 

Moore, Homer A. 

McKee, Doris 

Mosier, Ken 

Hartin, Hubert & Walterrene 

Nutt, Vera 

Cotham, Perry 
Olene Rabeck Family 

Page, Dorothy 

Reed, Marceline 

Parker, Jesse 

Cathey, Emery & Ann Zene 
Cook, Nell 
Dry, Johnnie 
Parrish, Robert & Margaret 
Pressley, Nancy 
Snyder, John & Frances 

Parker, Pat Stinson 

Frazier, Robert & Dorris 

Perry, Alice Marie 

Snyder, John & Francis 

Rhodes, Joe 

Craycraft, Raymond & Daphne 
Hinson, John & Pat 

Ridley, Estalaine 

Cotham, Perry 

Robertson, Vera 

Walling, Harold & Theda 

Smalling, Florene 

Ballew, Roy, Evelyn & Robert 
Holloway, Robert & Billie 

Stanley, Patsy 

Cotham, Perry 

Stinson, Rex 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Switzer, Arlene 

Chandler, Charles & Sue 

Thomas, Penny 

Friends @ Handley Church of Christ 

Truitt, Byron 

Lewellyn, Jess & Ann 

Truitt, Lucille 

Lewellyn, Jess & Ann 

Tuggle, Lou Ann 

Cotham, Perry 

Webb, Pam 

Guthrie, Morris & Melba 

Wied, Jay Allan 

Wied, Leona 

Winkler, Matthew 

Cotham, Perry 

Woodrum, Bennie 

Vincent, Roy & Jettie 

Memorials & Honors are for the following dates: 

April 14, 2006 to June 15, 2006 
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Please remember to spread the news of Mission Printing to individual Christians and congregations of the 
Lord's body. Our director, Vendall Dollarhide, is always ready for an opportunity to share the blessing of 
this wonderful work. If he has not made a presentation to your congregation, we pray that you will 
encourage the church leaders to invite him. He is always willing to fill the pulpit in the absence of the 
preacher and make presentations during class time. 
 

REMEMBER: THE SUCCESS OF MISSION PRINTING DEPENDS ON YOU! 

IN MEMORY OF 

 
(Please print all information) 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss _______________________________ 
Please send notice of this gift to: 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss _______________________________ 
 
 

Mailing Address 
 
 

City                                             State                  Zip 
 
Donor(s): 
Mr./Mrs./Miss ________________________________ 
 
 

Mailing Address 
 
 

City                                             State                 Zip 
 
$_________ 
Gift Amount 
 

 IN HONOR OF 

 
(Please print all information) 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss ______________________________ 
    __ Anniversary                        __ Birthday 
    __ Other _________________________________ 
Please send notice of this gift to: 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss _______________________________ 
 
 

Mailing Address 
 
 

City                                              State                   Zip 
 
Donor(s): 
Mr./Mrs./Miss ________________________________ 
 
 

Mailing Address 
 
 

City                                              State                   Zip 
 
$_________ 
Gift Amount 
 

 

 


